Address



Luke Wellock, Sustainability Manager, 
Morrisons Head Office 
Hilmore House, 
71 Gain Lane, 
Bradford, 
BD3 7DL 



Dear Luke Wellock, 

I am writing to you from the Leeds Craftivists group. Thank you for all you do to help Morrisons become more sustainable. I have enclosed a gift to encourage you in your role. 

This month we learnt about food waste and heard some shocking stats about it. I was particularly concerned that 1/3 – ½ of food produced is wasted, ends up in landfill to create more greenhouse gases. Food waste is shocking because there would be enough food to feed everyone if it was distributed fairly. However, as it is, precious land is used to grow food for us and animals leading to deforestation, then a huge percentage of this food is wasted, contributing to climate change, and still there are 5 million people in the UK are living in food poverty. I know you will agree this is a tragedy. 

You and I can both be part of this solution and we, as a group, stand with you in your role guiding Morrisons towards greater sustainability. At our session we discussed how good wonky veg is, so thank you for what Morrisons has done on this. We also talked about how Morrisons have removed ‘use by’ dates from items such as milk; encouraging their consumers to use the sniff test instead, to stop the 470 million litres of milk being wasted each year in the UK. We wondered if there were other food types you might consider removing the ‘use by’ date from. 

I would love to hear more about what you are working on. 

Best wishes, 
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